
 

 

 

Fall has begun! It’s a great time to bring changes in the wardrobe and closets 

of your loved ones. Opened-toe sandals, tank tops, and shorts ought to be 

replaced with the proper fall attire. Your loved one’s closet ought to be 

furnished with jackets, woolen socks, sweaters, and fashionable scarves.  

Also, let’s not forget Thanksgiving is on its way.  

As such we will be hosting a music concert/ party on Monday, October 10th at 

02:00 in the lobby to which you are invited. Until then enjoy the word search 

here below!   

 

Home’s Directory 

Executive Director  “ED”          
Paul Beverley 
Pbeverley@Southbridgecare.ca 

613) 744-1861* 115 

Director Of Care  
“DOC”                    
Stacey Chung 
Schung@Southbridgecare.ca                                               
(613) 744-1861* 110 

Clinical Nurse “CN” 
Maureen Turgeon 
Mturgeon@Southbridgecare.ca  

(613) 744-1861* 116 

Dietary Manager “DM”   
Ruth Emile            
Remile@Southbridgecare.ca                                 
(613) 744-1861* 113 

 

Office Manager  “OM” 
Sherrie Dagg 
Sdagg@Southbridgecare.ca 

(613)744-1861 * 121 

Programs Manager 
“RPM”                

Martine de Souza 
Mdesouza@southbridgecare.ca                                      

(613)744-1861* 111 

South  
Nursing station                     

 Days 
07:00am -02:59pm 
(613) 744-1861*212 

West                                              
Nursing station                                    

Days 
07:00am-02:59pm 
(613) 744-1861*214 

Acting Family Council 
Chair “FCC” 

Polly Malik  
(613)292-5946 
pollymalik@rogers.com 

South  
Nursing station             
 

Evening & nights 

03:00pm -6:59am 
(343) 996-5750 

West                                             
Nursing station             
Evening & nights 

03:00pm-6:59am 
(613) 286-1593 

We can also be contacted  
during the day : 
(613)741-9501  

Newsletter 
949 Montreal Road Ottawa, ON K1K 0S6        
P: (613) 744-1861 F: (613) 744-4062                                                
E: www.manoir-marochel.ca 

October 2022 

 

Please make a point to read the newly updated 

Residents Bill of Rights.                                        

Bill 28 and 29have been added. 
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Nursing Updates     

We will never say it enough to all 

visitors please practice good hand 

hygiene as it helps minimize the 

spread of germs and bacteria. 

 Friends and family members are 

encouraged to refrain from coming 

to the home if they begin 

experiencing any of the following 

Influenza symptoms:  

 -Runny Nose -Severe Cough -

Sore Throat -Fever -Nausea/ 

Vomiting (at least 24hrs) -

Diarrhea –Chills –Muscle or joint 

aches and pains.   

*If you think you may have been 

exposed to the Covid-19 Virus, 

please self quarantine and call 

your local Public Health unit for 

further directives. 

Are you interested in getting your 

covid-19 Vaccine? Please contact 

Stacey Chung, DOC for information 

on the next clinic date. 

Thank you  

Management 

  

  
Inventory form 

When bringing clothing articles or 

items for your loved ones, we 

recommend you continue to fill 

out a Personal Clothing Form. This 

form helps for identification 

purposes and for record keeping. 

You can ask the screener for the 

form. All items received by the 

screener will be quarantined for 

72hrs before released to the 

resident.  

*Please remember and plan 

accordingly for birthday gifts.  *  

Management 

ESM 

 

*Together let’s keep our           

residents safe* 

 

Recognizing Staff 

Birthday 

September  

Suze Sept. 12  Nurse  

Guerda Sept. 19  Psw  

Bernard Sept. 22  Nurse  

Rosa Sept. 22  Psw 

Eunice Sept. 24  Psw 

October  

Paul Oct. 01  Nurse  

Mureille Oct. 02  Nurse  

Yva Oct. 06   Psw 

Gladimy Oct. 20  Dietary 

Emmanuel Oct. 24 Cook 

Josephine Oct. 24  Psw  

Oumalker Oct. 24  Psw 

Rubenite Oct. 30  Psw 

 

 

September 30 National Day of 

Truth and Reconciliation 

 

 

CONNECTIVITY/ VISITS 
 
If you wish to connect with your loved ones 
through Facebook Messenger and 
Facetime, please contact the Programs 

Department for the set up. You can also 
book your indoor visits on the following 

application: 
marochelmanor.simplybook.me                          
we typical approve within 24hrs. 

Please note visitation protocols are 
regulated by Ministry guideline. We 

encourage all to comply. The home will 
continue to update all stake holders by 

their preferred method of communication. 
We also encourage everyone to remain 
inform by means of the public health 

website www.ottawapublichealth.ca  

****************** 

When exiting the home it is essential that 

you kindly make sure NO resident has 

followed you out. In the event a resident 

walked out of the building while you are 

entering or exiting please seek assistance 

and report it IMMEDIATELY, so we may 

take the appropriate actions! 

We hereby thank you for your vigilance 

and due diligence as we work together 

to ensure a safe environment for all! 

 

http://marochelmanor.simplybook.me/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Marochel Manor Farewell 
 

As Eleanor Maclean moves 

back to her old house, the 

employees of Marochel send 

her off with a heartfelt 

farewell.   May health and 

safety her in her new living 

conditions.  

We remember 

Robert Colby  

Marc Chartier  

 

FAMILY COUNCIL 

AT MAROCHEL MANOR 

 

Marochel Manor has a Family Council 

made up of family members and friends of 

the residents who live at Marochel. Most 

long term care homes in Ontario have a 

Family Council to work with the 

home’s management for the benefit of 

its residents. 

 

The Family Council meets monthly, and 

the meets are about one hour long. No 

special knowledge or preparation is 

required before the meeting.  

The Family Council also has a bulletin 

board in the front lobby of Marochel 

residence where notices are posted.  

  

If you think you might want to join the 

Family Council or If you want to know 

more, you can also contact Polly Malik,  

Acting Chair of the Family Council.  

 

 

October Birthdays 

Carol J.   -09 

Jacqueline D.  -09 

Madeleine R.  -14 

Rose Aime J.  -20 

Jocelyn P.  -25 

Roman Catholic Mass 

announcement 

Families and friends are invited to 

attend Mass and have communion. 

A more convenient way to collect                           

your loved one’s mail! 

A more convenient way to collect your loved one’s mail!  

As some of the resident’s families have noticed, sometimes it is 

difficult to check if your loved one has received mail that you need 

to pick up.  

We are in the process of facilitating this by creating a file for your 

loved one which you can have the screener check even if the office 

manager is not in the office.  

The purpose is to make your lives easier and that the 
families will receive correspondence more efficiently. 

 

Special announcement  

-Remembrance mass will be held in November! 

-November 06th Back to standard time 

-December 08th BAKE SALE!! Sweet and Salty   

   

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


